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F.No.1 1-31/AAJVS/2010// RY2
OFFICE OF THE EXECUTIVE SECRETARY

ANDAMAN ADIM JANJATI VIKAS SAMITI
SECRETARIAT, PORT BLAIR.

Dated, the /{/ " duty 2011.

Find enclosed herewith a copy of letter no. SP/(D)/SA/200011/3283 from
the Superintendent of Police, South Andaman Dist. regarding absence of
AAJVS staff at PunaNallah, Jarawa reserve area, which is self explanatory.

You are directed to submit a detailed report on this matter within three
days from the date of receipt of this memo. h
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Executive Secretary
%ﬁAAJVS
To
Dr. Bisweswar Das,
Social Worker, AAJVS
Jingha Nallah.
Copy to:

1. The P.A. to the Director (TW) for kind information please.
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